
TOWN OF EMMET ZONING NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Emmet Zoning Board will hold a public hearing on Dec. 23, 2020 

at 7:30 P.M. at the Emmet Town Hall Town. The Town of Emmet Zoning Board will consider the 

following request.  

Craig Wortman and Ryan Borgwardt, 1549 Boulder Rd Watertown, WI for a Conditional Use Permit to 

operate their business [Craig’s Hometown Handyman Service LLC and Crimson Branch Woodwork & 

Acrylic LLC], located at N1073 Second St. Road, a part of the SE1/4 of the NW1/4 in Section 21. An E-C 

Extension Commercial District. 

Phyllis Westenberg, Zoning Administrator 

Following the public hearing the planning committee will meet to consider the zoning ordinance change 

requests. 

***Other Government Body Members may be in attendance  


